67, Rosamund Road,
Wolvercote,

Oxford

0X2 8NX

The Planning Department,
Cherwell District Council,
Bodicote House,
Bodicote,

Banbury,

Oxon,

OX15 4AA

22nd April, 2024

Dear Planning Officers,

Planning Application 24/00539/F
Proposals for the New Oxford United Stadium

It saddens me, as an Oxford United supporter and very regular attendee of
their home matches and occasional attendee of their away matches to ask
you to refuse permission for this application.

| do this for many reasons in spite of the location being much closer for me
than their current ground.

Location

“The Triangle” is far too compact to properly cater for an attendance of up
to 16,000 people.

It is surrounded too tightly by major roads, which would be seriously
affected by increased congestion, in spite of the clubs seriously flawed
plans to keep most “football” cars away from the proposed ground. Access
into and out of Kidlington could become paralysed for several hours on
match days and evenings.
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